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Dear Parent/Carer 

School Football Trip – Manchester City v Copenhagen 

S1-S3 pupils are being offered the opportunity to attend the UEFA Champions League match Manchester City v 

Copenhagen at the Etihad Stadium on Wednesday 6th March. The cost of the trip is £99 per pupil. We will be travelling 

to Manchester by coach, leaving Breadalbane at 12noon and returning to school by 3am the next morning, dependent on 

traffic. 

Please note, spaces on the trip are limited and we are, therefore, asking for parents to note their child’s interest in 

attending by Friday 9th February. If you wish your child to attend the trip, please email their name to 

breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk with the subject header ‘Football Trip’. This will then be passed to the trip leader for collation 

and pupils will be chosen at random. If your child gets a space, you will receive confirmation by email and payment will 

then be requested via ParentPay. Any remaining pupils will be placed on a reserve list.  

We appreciate that the cost of school trips can present a financial challenge to some parents/carers, and we are keen to 

support pupils and their families by considering trip bursaries and payment plans where appropriate. If you would like to 

discuss financial assistance for this trip, please contact the school office. 

As this trip is not covered by the school annual consent form, an additional form will be issued prior to the trip. Further 

information on the trip, including timings and payment arrangements, will be issued once spaces have been allocated. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs S Matthews 

Acting PT Physical Education and Outdoor Learning  
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